
  
 

MEMO  

TO: Metropolitan Member Clubs 

FROM: MBA Match & Program Committee  

DATE: Monday 25 November 2024 

SUBJECT: Season 2024 / 2025 Pennant Draw 

 
 

 

Club Secretaries / Selectors / Side Managers 

 

Pennant Draw 
The MBA has released an updated Side Listing for the Saturday 
Pennant competition only. The updated Side Listing will become 
available on the MBA Web site here.  

Saturday Pennants 
Marion VII has withdrawn from Division 7 South. This has introduced a 
Bye into Division 7 South. BowlsLInk schedules will be adjusted as soon 
as possible. 

 

If there are any questions regarding the above or further clarification 
required, please contact MBA Match & Program committee 
(MBAmatchcommittee@metrobowls.com.au) 

 

 
 

Steve Franks 

Chair, MBA Match & Program Committee 

 

https://metrobowls.com.au/season-information/
mailto:(MBAmatchcommittee@metrobowls.com.au)

